January 31, 2025

To: Honorable House Human Services Committee,
ND House of representative Members

This Wednesday, February 5th, the House Human Services Committee will be hearing all
abortion-related bills. One bill in particular, HB 1488, seeks to expand abortion with no
restrictions up to 16 weeks. Since 99.9% of abortions occur within the first 16 weeks, this bill
represents an extreme expansion of our Abortion ban.

WE strongly encourage you to vote in opposition!

v We Indicate that we are opposed to HB 1488:

We are opposed to HB 1488 because seeks to expand abortion with no restrictions up to 16

weeks. Since 99.9% of abortions occur within the first 16 weeks, this bill represents an extreme
expansion of our Abortion ban.

v Our full names: Virgil and Sheryl Dagman

v We are from:
204 Oak St
Lisbon, ND 58054
701-683-5879

Together, we will ensure that the legislator who introduced this bill never does so again!
Thank you for your time and consideration!

Virgil and Sheryl Dagman
204 Oak St

Lisbon, ND 58054
701-683-5879



